COVID-19 UPDATE

12-1-2020 - Positive Staff Person
Dear Residents and Family Members:

We were notified yesterday, 11/30, that a staff member tested positive for COVID-19. In
accordance with NYS DOH guidelines, the asymptomatic employee was made aware and
was instructed to quarantine at home for 14 days. The NYS and the Dutchess County
DOH have also been notified, and the facility will be conducting contact tracing to identify
any staff or residents who might have been exposed to the HCP during the incubation
period.

As discussed in previous updates and reinforced by the Governor this week, we expect
the virus to continue to spread as winter approaches. Unlike other facilities in our region,
we are so fortunate that LCC has managed to avoid a COVID outbreak, and we are
cautiously optimistic that we will continue to have only isolated, asymptomatic staff and/or
resident cases.

Please help us achieve this goal by avoiding or limiting social gatherings, maintaining
physical distance, wearing a mask and getting tested. Be safe and stay strong.

Patricia Ludington, RN
Administrator



